
October LNP Breast Health Newsletter 

From the desk of Dr. Lisa 

Hi Everyone, 
October is Breast Cancer Awareness month so this Newsletter will be dedicated to my research and answers so 

you can make a informed decisions on how to protect your breasts. We offer Thermography Scans by Three 
Rivers Thennography once a month as we feel this is a better alternative to Mammograms. We are having a 
Health Seminar at my Wellness Center on Thursday, October 19@ 5:30 "Protect your Breasts The Natural Way" 
and offer Natural Deoderants & Dry Skin Brushes all to offer you Natural Alternatives to keep your Breasts healthy. 

God Bless, 
Dr. Lisa 












